
MEDIA RELEASE 

May 31st, 2023 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Rural Townships Monitoring the Dry Conditions Locally 

Waterloo Region – With the weather expected to remain dry and hot in the coming days, the Townships of 
North Dumfries, Wellesley, Wilmot and Woolwich will continue to monitor the dry conditions to determine if a 
Burn Ban is deemed necessary. 

Until such time that a Burn Ban is deemed necessary, we ask that all reasonable precautions be taken to 
prevent fire spread to keep our townships safe. 

Remember to always call 9-1-1 to report a fire. 
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Media contacts: 
Rae Ann Bauman, Corporate Communications 
Phone: 519-669-6021 
Email: rbauman@woolwich.ca  

For more information, contact: 
North Dumfries 
Robert Shantz, Fire Chief 
Phone: 519-632-7956 
Email: rshantz@northdumfries.ca 
Wellesley 
Paul Redman, Fire Chief 
Phone: 519-699-3941 
Email: predman@wellesley.ca 
Wilmot 
Rod Leeson, Fire Chief 
Phone: 519-634-8444, ext. 247 
Email: rod.leeson@wilmot.ca  
Woolwich 
Dennis Aldous, Fire Chief 
Phone: 519-669-6011 
Email: daldous@woolwich.ca 
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